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PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING THE CITY OF BELOIT POWERHOUSE RIVERWALK
AND THE BELOIT COLLEGE POWERHOUSE PROJECTS

Beloit, Wisconsin - The City of Beloit has scheduled a public involvement meeting to discuss plans
for the Powerhouse Riverwalk Project along the Rock River. In coordination with the City of
Beloit’s meeting, officials from Beloit College and Alliant Energy/WPL will be on hand to discuss
their plans for the Powerhouse project. The public informational meeting is scheduled from 4 p.m. to
6 p.m. on Tuesday, April 25, 2017 at the Rotary River Center, located at 1160 S. Riverside Drive,
Beloit, WI 53511. The meeting will be an open house format.

The meeting will present preliminary design information and renderings, the
proposed schedule for the planned Riverwalk improvements, as well as the College’s Powerhouse
project.

The public is encouraged to attend the meeting, provide input, and ask questions concerning the
projects. City of Beloit representatives and designers from Jewell Associates and Batterman will be
available to discuss the Riverwalk project on an individual basis. Beloit College representatives and
designers from Angus Young Associates will be available to discuss the Powerhouse project.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, or would like more information, contact Greg Jewell, P.E.,
P.L.S. at:

Jewell Associates Engineers, Inc.
560 Sunrise Drive
Spring Green, WI 53588
Ph: (608) 588-7484
E-mail: greg.jewell@JewellAssoc.com

Potential project impacts to public properties and recreational routes or Section 4(f) properties
include the Rock River NPS designated Water Trails, the Rock River Trail Scenic and Historic Route
located adjacent to Pleasant Street and Riverside Park. In addition, the project has potential impacts
to the historic Beloit Water, Gas & Electric Co. Powerhouse, located at 850 Pleasant Street.

This meeting is wheelchair accessible. Persons with hearing impairments who wish special
interpreter accommodations for the meeting should contact the WisDOT Telephone Device for the
Deaf (TDD) at (608) 246-5385 at least five days prior to the meeting so that reasonable
accommodation can be made.

Para más información o si usted está interesado en participar en el planeamiento del proceso de
transporte en su comunidad y si usted necesita asistencia con el idioma, por favor comuníquese al
teléfono 608-364-6690.


